
Monday, March 18, 2024

Dear Parents,

The Saskatchewan Teachers' Federation has provided provincewide sanction notice that on

Wednesday, March 20th, there will be a province wide strike and on Thursday, March 21st
and 22nd there will be a withdrawal of extra curricular activities. This means there will be

NO extracurricular activities before, during the lunch hour, after school and in the evening on

these days.

Monday, March 18 - no impact to students in Lloydminster

Tuesday, March 19 - no impact to students in Lloydminster

Wednesday, March 20 - No school for students

Thursday, March 21 - STF withdrawal of extra-curricular activities

Friday, March 22 - STF withdrawal of extra-curricular activities

We will continue to keep families informed as we receive job action notifications to ensure that

you are aware of the scheduled strike actions.

Thank you,

Nigel McCarthy Jason Neville
Director of Education Director of Education
LCSD LPSD


